
 
 
 
Third Colloquium on  

Innovation in Modern Languages Education 
 
Dear Colleagues, 
 
We would like to invite you to the third Colloquium on Innovation in Modern Languages Education on 
30th June 2016 at the University of Bristol. 
 
This is a joint venture that aims to bring together once again the language departments of the 
universities of Bath, Bristol, Cardiff and Exeter. Our aim is to continue to share and reflect on good 
practice and foster collaboration in the field of language learning and teaching. 
 
We would like to encourage you to present your work on the day. We would like to give space to as 
many voices as possible; therefore there will be three consecutive round panels on the topics of: 
 
•       Global citizenship  
•       Motivating the student and motivating the teacher 
•       Innovation in teaching speaking and listening skills (technology and methodology) 
 
We will have 3 to 4 short presentations (10 to 15 minutes) on each session followed by discussion 
between the speakers and the audience. The aim is to make the event dynamic and for participants to 
contribute to the discussions. The day will be framed by two keynote speakers from leading 
practitioners in the field of Modern Languages. 
 
If you would like to participate, please send a presentation abstract of about 200 words by 
Wednesday 14th March to Ana.Ramos@bris.ac.uk. 
 
 
We hope to see you all, 
 
Ana 
 
 
Ana Ramos 
Language Director 
University of Bristol 
School of Modern Languages 
15, Woodland Road 
Bristol BS8 1TE 
www.bristol.ac.uk 
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